DRAFT
MEETING MINUTES
CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE
MARINE ADVISORY BOARD

100 NORTH ANDREWS AVENUE
CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE CITY COMMISSION CHAMBERS

8™ FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 3, 2022 - 6:00 P.M.

Cumulative Attendance
January-December 2022

Ted Morley, Chair
Steve Witten, Vice Chair
Michael Boyer

Robyn Chiarelli (arr. 6:05)
Barry Flanigan

Robert Franks
Elisabeth George
James Harrison
Brewster Knott

Norbert McLaughlin
Noelle Norvell
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As of this date, there are 11 appointed members to the Board, which means 6 would
constitute a quorum.

Staff

Andrew Cuba, Marine Facilities Manager

Jonathan Luscomb, Marine Facilities Supervisor ,
Sergeant Travis O'Neil, Fort Lauderdale Police Department
Carla Blair, Recording Secretary, Prototype, Inc.

Communications to City Commission

Call to Order
Chair Morley called the meeting to order at &: . and roll was taken.
il Approval of Minutes — November 3, 2022

Motion made by Mr. Franks, seconded by Vice Chair Witten, to approve. In a
vote, the motion passed unanimously.
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There being no further questions from the Board at this tlme Chair
public hearing. As there were no individuals wi
closed the public hearing and bro

€ Item, the Chair
sion back to the Board.

Moti

r. Franks, seconded by Vice Chair Witten, to approve. In a voice
e motion passed unanimously.

ViIl. Dock Permit— 1410 SE 11 Street / William Premock & Vivian Alvarez

Vivian Premock, Applicant, stated that she owns a 50 ft. waterfront property and hopes
to install a 40 ft. dock. There are 5 ft. setbacks to the north and south. She plans to
keep a 39 ft. boat at the property.

Mr. Franks asked if the Applicant’s neighbor to the south has any objection to the
proposed dock. Ms. Premock replied that her neighbors are aware of the proposal and
do not take issue with it.

There being no further questions from the Board at this time, Chair Morley opened the
public hearing. As there were no individuals wishing to speak on the Item, the Chair
closed the public hearing and brought the discussion back to the Board.

Motion made by Ms. Chiarelli, seconded by Ms. George, to approve. In a voice vote,
the motion passed unanimously.

VIll. Discussion — New River Navigational Concerns

collisions. If there is traffic on the river, there is an area in which vessels may lay oW,
He also noted locations for which applications were submitted to the Board in the past,
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